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The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg, Roxas, Blvd., 
Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Technical Services 
The ARD for Management Services

The OIC, PENR Officer

PROJECT MANAGER OF MINDORO BIODIVERSITY 
CORRIDOR (MBC)

This has reference with the contract of Ms. Shalimar G. Ilejay Project Manager of 
Mindoro Biodiversity Corridor which will end on September 30, 2022. Please be informed that 
as per her letter dated September 26, 2022, she intend not to renew her contract by end of this 
month.

Relative to this, and in order not to disrupt the implementation of Program/Projects and 
Activities under Mindoro Bioddiversity Corridor (MBC) and while waiting for the hiring of 
Project Manager for MBC this office recommend Abe R. Francisco Chief, Management 
Services Division or Celso B. Almazan In-Charge of Technical Services Division as Project 
Manager for the Project.

For information, consideration and approval.
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